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Sen. Kim Elton % @/}/

To: Larry Johansen
Subject: RE: Charter school Bill

Larry--

Thanks. As chair of the education committee, I'm holding a committee hearing on the bill in a half hour and am co-
sponsor of the bill.

Kim

From: Larry Johansen [mailto:rowdydog@gci.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 29, 2009 8:05 AM

To: Sen. Kim Elton

Subject: Charter school Bill

Senator Elton,

I quick word in support of the funding formula equalization bill. I am a charter
school parent. We do school jobs to save our school money to make our program
happen. My wife and I perform janitorial service and recess duty to save cost. Its
not that we mind doing these jobs but we would like to be able to spend our
volunteer efforts on jobs that would directle lead to improving oue children's
educational experience. AS it is the Juneau charter school is an educational success
meeting core standards and for all social classes. Please help us help our kids.

-Larry Johansen
3010 Foster
Juneau, AK

1/29/2009



